
Wonderful Wildlife! 

 
As part of our new school, we have an area with a 
pond, grassed area and decking. On our sustainability 
mission, we are going to turn this area into a safe 
home for all our outdoor friends and an invaluable 
area to learn all about them. This will be our 
‘Wonderful Wildlife!’ area. 

Although the area is quite small, over the next year 
we are creating a wildflower area, a hedgehog home, 
a bug hotel, a bird feeding area and whilst the pond 
is establishing (where we already have tadpoles 
swimming happily around in) a mini wooded area. 

Our first task was to sow wildflower seeds in one of 
the corners, ready for our visit from the Branston in 
Bloom judges.  

Here are our Eco harrier Leaders on the 10th May 
2019 on the first stage of this very exciting project! 



 
Here we are ready armed with a bucket of compost, 
which we mixed our seeds in and yoghurt pots, so we 
can spread the mix evenly! 

 



Little by little we spread the seed mix in the corner 
of our Wonderful Wildlife! area. 

    

 
   

 



There we go the last of the seed is sown! All we need 
now is lots of rain and sun and of course to tell the 
landscapers not to mow the area again!! 

Stage one completed!  


